
To celebrate the 75th anniversary of the founding of the 
People's Republic of China, Concordia Lutheran School 

- North Point, the Eastern District Care Team (Kam 
Ping), and the Hong Kong Federation of Fujian 
Associations (Hong Kong Island East Branch) 
hosted the "75th Anniversary of the 
People's Republic of China National 
Day Variety Show and CLSNP 
Cup Basketball Invitation 
Tournament" on 5th 
and 12th October 
2024.

T h e  e v e n t  t o o k  p l a ce  a t  o u r 
school’s sports complex, aiming 
to bring together a group of young 
s p o r t s  e n t h u s i a st s .  T h r o u g h 
basketball, participants engaged 
in fr iendly competit ion while 
w a r m l y  w e l co m i n g  N a t i o n a l 
Day, promoting patriotism, and 
enhancing young people's sense 
of national identity.
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This year's basketball invitation tournament specially invited teams 
from two secondary schools in Macau, four secondary schools 
from the Hong Kong Island, and six primary schools. Our school 
hopes to serve as a platform for promoting basketball, enhancing 
participation among local and Macau students, and encouraging 
community interaction through the involvement of parents and 
local residents in watching the games.

The atmosphere during both days of competition was vibrant, 
and everyone felt the enthusiasm and support from both 
participants and spectators. Notably, several guests spare 
their time through busy schedules to attend, guide the 
event, and present awards, recognizing the excellent 
performances of the teams and acknowledging the 
efforts of the students. In addition to the exciting basketball matches, the 

award ceremony featured a spectacular performance 
celebrating National Day by our school's lion dance 

team, showcasing the unique charm of Chinese culture 
and adding to the festive atmosphere.

In summary, we are grateful for the active response 
and support from all sectors, which contributed to 

the success of the CLSNP Cup Basketball Invitation 
Tournament! We look forward to seeing everyone again 

next year!


